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From: Heather Cook <[
Sent: September 24, 2018 10:.03 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 27 ?222222222222777?

I, Heather Cook object to Bill 27 and request that it not be passed until there is further consultation with the

majority of pet & business owners should not be subjected to the unwarranted actions of the SPCA!!!
Heather Cook

Sent from my iPad





